
Hello Kindergarten! My name is Taylor and I will be 
the EA for the class. Working with children is my 

passion. I graduated teacher's college in 2018 from 
the University of Ottawa. I have lived in Ottawa my 

whole life, but my most of my family lives in Denver, 
Colorado.I am very excited to start my journey here 

at the OJCS. 
Love Morah Taylor. 

Dogs, animals, cooking, travelling,
sports, heights, roller coasters,

anything adventurous, 
spider-man, and food.  

t.smith@theojcs.ca


